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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Belgium
Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Belgium to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

We are pleased to note that Belgium has met all its reporting obligations to the treaty bodies. Moreover, measures taken to tackle women underrepresentation in strategic management positions with a clear outline of a mandatory quota system bore remarkable fruit just in a decade. We also congratulate Belgium for the innovative approach in ‘handi-streaming’ and ‘mystery calls’ to address concerns of persons with disabilities. 

Ethiopia wishes to recommend Belgium:

1. Scaleup efforts in combatting the structural causes of family poverty with increased public participation; and
2. Recognizing its commitment to an ODA contribution, we encourage it to meet the 0.7% target progressively. 

Ethiopia wishes Belgium a successful review

Je Vous remercie

